
 

 

 

December 29, 2022 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern; 

 
This is a letter of resignation. 

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position as Authorizations 
Specialist with iPloy Staffing Solutions effective immediately (December 29, 2022 - Thursday). 

 
Thank you so much for the opportunity to work in this position for the past 1 year.  I’ve greatly enjoyed 
and appreciated the opportunities I’ve had to help our patients and insurance partners in the 
authorization process, and I’ve learned the value and importance of the authorizations in our line of 
business for the betterment of our company, all of which I will take with me throughout my career. I am 
resigning for the reason that I will pursue my law school studies this January. Thank you for everything. 

 
I wish the company continued success, and I hope to stay in touch in the future. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

John Paul “Jerry” Arias 

 


